Mr. or Madam Chairman, and members of the House Human Services
Committee, My name is Rozell Unruh from Dickinson. Please render a DO
PASS on HB1301.

Due to adults who their main objective is to promote the sexualitzation and
grooming of our children and teens is why we are in the position today to need
this type of legislation. It is our responsibility to protect our children and teens
from the medical & educational institutions and sadly, even their parents from
this heinous ideology of sterilization, castration, medical and chemical
mutilation. There are more and more transgender individuals that are coming
out and saying how they have been abused by a system that never gave them
the full and honest truth about the side effects of these procedures. Many
transgender individuals have stated if they would have actually received the
proper mental health care they would not have chosen to go down the
mutilation path to change their bodies. One such person is Chole Cole. |
implore you to please look up her story.

Thank you,
Rozell Unruh



